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Response in support of Bid B0944 amM Inchgarth Road

| frequently use the roads in this area during the course of my business. The existing through roads between the North Deeside Roads and Inchgarth Road are
totally unfit for purpose and are hazardous. The proposed new road would provide a safer more efficient route, would aid traffic flow, prevent congestion on the
North Deeside Road, improve connectivity and communication between different areas of the city and provide an effective link to and from the AWPR. The
intended development leaves plenty of open space and reflects the housing needs of the area and the dilapidated site is an ideal location.
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